212 West 9t Street
Juneau, Alaska 99801
ottokeen@gmail.com

March 28, 2016

Representative Cathy Munoz
Alaska State Legislature
Juneau, Alaska

Re: HB 334
Dear Representative Munoz,

I have been an attorney in Alaska since 1979. 1 support HB 334asa
helpful correction to the current law’s unintended consequence of
depriving some very good fathers of meaningful contact with their
children.

Sincerely,
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Mary Alice Mckeen



